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TO: Jim Gray, Mayor 
  
FROM: Todd Slatin, Director 
 Division of Central Purchasing 
 
DATE: October 10, 2017 
 
SUBJECT:  Bid #126-2017 Ford F550 
 
Bids for Ford F550 for the Division of Fleet Management were received in the Division of 
Central Purchasing on September 25, 2017. 
 
Ionwave notified one hundred twenty-two (122) vendors with twenty eight (28) vendors 
viewing the document.  One (1) bid was received from Tim Short Ford of Morehead. 
 
The bid submitted by Tim Short Ford of Morehead meets bid specifications and is within 
budgetary constraints; therefore, I recommend the bid of Tim Short Ford of Morehead be 
accepted. 
 
 

 Cc:  File 
        
 

 


